
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

2   3 Kindergarten 

P4A Track & Field 
in P.A. 

4 

P4A Track & Field in 
P.A. 

Gr. 10 & 11 Conserva-
tion Learning Centre 

5  Kindergarten 6 Kindergarten 

Freezie Friday $2 

Track & Field Provin-
cials in Moose Jaw 

9 10  Kindergarten 11 12 Kindergarten 

Kindergarten Trip 
to Candle Lake AM 

13 Gr. 12 Graduation ! 

Freezie Friday $2 

All Library Items to be 
returned 

16 

Tye Dye Day 

17 Kindergarten 
Celebration Day    

Camo Day 

 

18 

Crazy Weather Day 

Gr. 2 Candle Lake 
Field Trip  

19 Kindergarten 

Future Career Day 

Miss. Robinson 4/5 
Class Candle Lake 

Field Trip  

20 Kindergarten 

Rainbow Day 

Freezie Friday $2 

23 24 Kindergarten 
 

Awards Night 7pm 

25 

Nipawin Trip Gr. 1-6 

 

Report Cards 

LAST DAY OF  

CLASSES! 

26   

 

PLC DAY 

NO CLASSES 

27 

 

SCHOOL END 

NO CLASSES 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
JUNE 2025 

PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
Mrs. Jennifer Painchaud, Principal    Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mr. Ryan Gareau, Vice Principal     Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


Principal’s Message 

As we head into the final stretch of the school year, I want to take a moment to reflect on 

what a successful year it has been at Meath Park. From meaningful learning and joyful school 

events, to a strong sense of community, it’s been a year to be proud of. We’ve had incredible 

support for our fundraising efforts thanks to you and your families! Because of your generosi-

ty, we’ve been able to enhance our classrooms and outdoor spaces with new resources that 

will benefit students for years to come. 

A huge thank you to our SCC for treating us to a delicious pancake breakfast at the end of 

May! It was a wonderful way to start the day—sharing a warm meal and enjoying time to-

gether around the breakfast table. If you’re a parent who wants to stay connected and be in-

volved in your child’s school experience, I encourage you to reach out to our SCC to see how 

you can be a part of our amazing school community. 

June is packed with exciting activities and adventures that will take our learning beyond the 

classroom and into the world around us! We are looking forward to a variety of upcoming 

field trips that will offer hands-on learning experiences and memorable moments for our stu-

dents. In addition, we are thrilled to celebrate some important milestones—our High School 

Graduation on June 13th, the Kindergarten Celebration on June 17th, and our Awards Evening 

on June 24th. 

With so many exciting events on the horizon, our value of the month—self-control—will be 

especially important as we help students stay focused, respectful, and present during this 

busy and joyful time. Let’s finish strong Mustangs! 

Looking ahead, we are currently in the process of planning and staffing for the 2025/26 

school year. We will share updates with families as soon as we are able.  

On a personal note, I want to thank you all for your patience, kindness, and encouragement 

as I completed my first year as Meath Park’s administrator. It has been a year of learning and 

growth, and I truly feel grateful to be part of such a caring and committed school community. 

Wishing you a safe, restful, and joy-filled summer. I look forward to reconnecting in the fall as 

we continue working together to make MP the best school it can be! 

Yours in education, 

Mrs. Painchaud 



Congratulations to the Graduation Class of 
2025.   The graduation will be held Friday, June 13, 
2025.  Photos of grads will take place at 4:00, ban-
quet at 5:00, and ceremony at 7:00.   



Freezie Fridays $2/ jumbo freezie 

Proceeds to our High School Track & 

Field Team 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO 

SEND A WATER BOTTLE 

TO SCHOOL WITH YOUR 

STUDENT!!! 





Christina's Art School - new registrations start June 1st for 
openings in the Fall! 

Starting June 1st, we are taking New Student registrations for 
openings for our year-long art classes which start in Septem-
ber.  Whether they develop their love of drawing and art into a 
hobby or it's their launch into a secondary school  and a career, 




